
 
 
22 November 2013 

ASX ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
Drilling contractor due on site today 

 

Highlights 

 Nickel target to be drilled as first priority 
 

 
Stratum Metals Limited (ASX: SXT) (“Stratum”) is pleased to announce drilling contractor NDRC is 
due to arrive on site today. Drilling will start with the nickel target on the Emu prospect, where 
three holes are planned1 (to a maximum depth of 220m). 
 
The field crew arrived on site yesterday. The progress of the nickel holes will be independently 
monitored and certified with the use of a handheld XRF gun and Stratum expects to release initial 
results of the nickel drilling as early as next week. 
 
Following the nickel, the gold targets will be drilled. 
 
We look forward to completing the drilling and reporting the results. 
 

 
 
 

Martin Holland 
Managing Director 
 
Footnotes: Full details of the planned drilling program have been released previously (2 October 2013 & 11 October 2013). 
 
About Stratum Metals Limited 
 
Stratum Metals Limited was formed to utilise some of the latest innovations in geosciences to target areas in Western Australia 
prospective for the discovery of gold and copper-gold ore bodies. 
 
Stratum Metals has acquired a tenement portfolio located in the prospective gold and copper mineralisation region of Yilgarn in 
Western Australia.  These tenements cover a range of mineralising systems in known and emerging mineral provinces in Western 
Australia, where potential exists for new gold, copper and nickel discoveries. 
 
Stratum Metals has commenced comprehensive and intensive exploration of the targets identified in the search for new ore 
bodies. 
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